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February 21, 2018 
 
 
Dear OLSS Families, 

 

  Back in October, Fr. Mike announced that OLSS was in consultation and that OLSS had to 

consider our options for the future. After working very hard to make up the expected deficit, I 

am happy to report that OLSS will be open for the 2018-2019 school year and we will 

continue to work toward the school vitality. I want to be sure everyone is on the same page 

and understands that OLSS will continue to fund raise and work on improving enrollment to 

stabilize and better our future.  Thank you for caring and helping OLSS move forward to 

celebrate our 85th Anniversary in September.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mary Bartsch 
 
Mrs. Mary Bartsch 
OLSS Principal 
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